

FAIRLANDS PRIMARY SCHOOL & NURSERY

Pound Avenue Stevenage Hertfordshire SG1 3JA

27th February 2017

Dear Year 6 Parents/Carers,

YEAR 6 SATS

Just a reminder that this year's SATs will take place from **Monday 8th May to Friday 12th May 2017.**

This is a very important week in your child's school year. I would ask that you do not request any absence leading up to or during this week and do not make any unavoidable appointments for your child, e.g. dentist, during the school time.

I hope you will help to ensure that your child is present at school every day that week.

Thank you for your co-operation.



Robert Staples Headteacher